
To:  Board of Education 
 
From: Jerri Kemble, assistant superintendent, leading, learning and technology 
       Ellen Willets, director, learning and technology 
 
Re:  High School MacBook replacement cases 2018-2019  
 
Date:  July 2, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
In 2017-18 school year, MacBooks were provided to every High School student.  Each 
device had a hard-shell case to provide protection from damages.   Each student was given 
the opportunity to personalize the case for their device.    
 
 
Rationale 
MacBooks which were used by seniors in 2017-18 will be reimaged and distributed to 
incoming freshmen in August 2018.  A new hard-shell case will be put on each freshman 
MacBook. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
The administration recommends the purchase of 1,000Dux Hard-shell MacBook Air cases 
from Kansas City Audio Visual in the amount of $37,500. The purchase and pricing is off of 
KCAV’s State purchasing contract #42603, a sealed bid is not required. The purchase will 
be paid from district Instructional Technology funds. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move the Board of Education approve the purchase of 1,000 Dux Hard-shell MacBook Air 
cases from Kansas City Audio Visual, off of KCAV’s State purchasing contract #42603, in 
the amount of $37,500, to be paid from Instructional Technology funds.”   


